MAINE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
55 CAPITOL STREET
65 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333

JANET T. MILLS KIRK F. MOHNEY

GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

October 8, 2019

Ms. Lucy Fowler

Swift Current Energy
89 Main St.
Yarmouth, ME 04096

RE: Phase I archaeological survey, proposed Three Rivers Solar project, T16 MD, (MHPC# 0465-
18)

Dear Ms. Fowler:
My staff archaeologist, Dr. Arthur Spiess, has reviewed the archaeological survey report for

this project by TRC Inc. (Richard Will and Karen Mack). dated September 13, 2019. The report is
acceptable as written, and we agree with the conclusions in the report (no archaeological sites

present).
[ find that there will be no historic or archaeological properties affected by the proposed solar

farm project.

Sincerely,

Kirk F. Mohney
State Historic Preservation ' Officer

cc: Richard Will
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